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ABSTRACT

The celebrated Higgs boson, experimentally detected for the first time 

in 2012, has a very fascinating analogue in the realm of condensed 

matter physics and atomic physics. In cold Fermi gases, while it is 

natural to theoretically predict the existence of such a mode, it 

remains a big challenge to discover a probe that can clearly detect it. 

In 2020, an article was published suggesting that it is indeed possible 

to excite the Higgs mode in a Fermi gas by using a magnetic probe. 

In our group, we designed a computational experiment to investigate 

such a possibility, starting from a microscopic Hamiltonian. In the talk, 

I will review the basic physics of the Higgs mode in cold atoms, I will 

discuss the challenges to detect it, and I will report on the results of 

our study, published in 2024 [Phys. Rev. A 110, 033306]. 
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